Tomco Service Bulletin

For Technicians by Technicians
Volume 1, Issue 1
January 15, 2002

[image: image1.jpg]


[image: image2.png]



[image: image3.jpg]National Institute for
AUTOMOTIVE
SERVICE
EXCELLENCE













 What You Need to Know





Recently we had an inquiry about why it took several of our Oxygen Sensors to cover one number in Bosch.  We did some research and found that Bosch has done some consolidations with wire lengths. According to the Bosch Catalog, in some cases they substitute a 16 ½" long sensor for an 8 ½" long sensor.  That’s 8 inches of extra wire!





	As you well know the Oxygen sensor is located in the exhaust system, an extremely hot area.  This extra wire can contact the exhaust which will damage the wires, causing driveability problems. (Refer to real world example below)  Also, in many cases there is not enough room where these sensors are located to get to them, let alone to try to accommodate 8 more inches of wire.
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At Tomco we keep as close to the original length as possible.  In many cases it’s the exact length.  This avoids the possibility of the leads contacting the exhaust and prevents come backs.





 We know that your customer doesn't have the time to mess with the hassle of extra wire and wire ties.  They want to replace the sensor as quickly as possible, and get the next job in.  Nor do they want the possibility of a come back.





	So sell your customer what he wants - The right part - TOMCO!





John


























The extra length caused wire to hit manifold and ground out signal.
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